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On May 21, 2022, Shine City Project volunteered with The Just One Project! The Just One Project is a 

local, non-profit organization that inspires members of the community to get involved and make a 

difference! One of the ways they connect volunteers is through their Pop Up & Give events. They help to 

provide food to food-insecure individuals, families, and seniors at more than thirty locations every month. 

 

 
 

Our Shine City Project volunteers met at the Doolittle Community Center, one of fourteen locations 

hosting Pop Up & Give on this Saturday morning. After signing in, our volunteers were put straight to 

work by unpacking cases of food stacked on top of pallets, rebagging carrots into smaller, distributable 

portions, and assembling certain quantities of items into boxes which could easily be given out as one set. 



 

 

For today, carrots, canned goods, shredded cheese, pork, beef, milk, and boxes of mac and cheese were all 

being given out! 

 

 
 

During the food distribution, we were a little short on volunteers, but we did what we could to keep things 

going! We had seven Shine City Project volunteers with one joining us for the first time! Overall, it was 

busy and chaotic, but eventually, we were able to work together and give out all of our food! 

Additionally, we also did our best to share love with those who came! We hope everyone at the end could 

leave a little happier and loved! 

 

 
 


